THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
August 2o, 2015
SUBJECT:
approve constuction bids and revised bg1 (and capital funds request) for new SECURITY entry VESTIBULE and maintenace to exterior facade project AT James T. Alton.
ISSUE


The Board needs to approve the construction bids, revised BG1 and Capital Fund Request for the security vestibule project at James T. Alton.
FACTS


Bids for the security entry vestibule project James T. Alton Middle School were received on July 30, 2015.  The low bid was by McNutt Construction.  Bid tabs are as follows:

	Contractor
	Base Bid
	Alternate #1

Exterior soffit and fascia repair
	Total

Base Bid + Alternate 1

	McNutt Construction
	$40,338
	$25.116
	$65,454

	Jenkins Essex
	$68,305
	$41,183
	$109,488


The initial BG1 had a projected construction cost of $110,000.  The total base and alternate #1 bid is $65,454.  A Capital Fund Request will be required to move remaining.  The revised BG1 is based on the actual construction bid.
  RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION approve the BASE AND ALTERNATE#1 BID BY MCNUTT CONSTRUCTION OF $65,454, THE REVISED FINANCIAL PAGE OF THE bg1 BASED ON CONSTRUCITON BID, AND A CAPITAL fund request for the security vestibule and maintenace repair for exterior façade project at james T. Alton.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION approve the BASE AND ALTERNATE#1 BID BY MCNUTT CONSTRUCTION OF $65,454, THE REVISED FINANCIAL PAGE OF THE bg1 BASED ON CONSTRUCITON BID, AND A CAPITAL fund request for the security vestibule and maintenace repair for exterior façade project at james T. Alton.
